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COVID-19 Testing - Travel Advisories

 
Due to the global outbreak of COVID-19, the CDC has issued travel advisories to the 
affected countries listed below.

Avoid all non-essential travel to:

•	 China

•	 Iran

•	 South Korea

•	 Italy

Avoid cruise travel to and within Asia.

Practiced enhanced precautions when traveling to Japan. CDC recommends older 
adults and those with chronic health conditions consider postponing travel.

Public health officials encourage anyone who returns from a country with travel 
restrictions to self-quarantine for 14 days and report any concerning symptoms to 
health care provider or a health department in advance before presenting at a medical 
facility.

Updated travel advisories can be found at: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/index.html.
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